VE ) FRANCIS
San Francisco 20, California,
July 10, 1945,

Board of Governors of the

Federal Reserve Systea,
figshington, D, C,

Dear Sirs:

With further reference to the Board's
wire of May 28, 1943, the contents of which were
transmitted to the Tpransamerica Corporation
day 29, 1943, we have today received a letter
dated :ul’ 9. 1945, from kir. 'o L. mr"" Vice
President and Treasurer of Transamerica Corporation,
addressed to the Board of Governors, together with
Piemorandum in re Telegram of Board of Governors
of Federal Reserve System of May 29, 1948, to ac-
company letter of Transamerica Corporation to the
Board responsive thereto", which memorandum is dated
June 25, 1945, also signed by W. L, Andrews, Vice
President and Treasurer of the Transamerica Corpo-
ration,

The letter addressed to the Board, as
well as the memorandum, is transmitied Lorewith.

Yours very truly,

Vice President.
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